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Delivering an outstanding learning experience for all 

children so they flourish and thrive; enabling them to 

achieve their own individual excellence. 

 

19th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back. We hope you had a peaceful Easter 

break. We are looking forward to lots of exciting 

activities this Summer Term.  

 

Parking 

Excalibur is an important part of the school community. 

While we appreciate that parking can be difficult at then 

and the start of the day, we must ask you to please be 

considerate of our neighbours. The Green is a great area 

for local residents and children alike and needs to be 

respected. Please do not park on The Green itself, as this 

is having a negative impact on this area where many of 

our children choose to play. 

 

FOE 

Summer Fair 

This year’s Summer Fair is on Friday 5th July.  Please save 

the date and pray for good weather. This is a major 

fundraiser for FOE so if you can volunteer to support this 

event please let the school office know. 

 

The children are very keen for Excalibur’s Got Talent to 

take place again, so the children need to get practising. 

More information on this will follow closer to the time. 

 

Own Clothes Day – Friday 26th April 

Children may come to school in non-uniform and bring 

a bottle or sweets donation in return. 

 

Laura’s Garden Redesign –closing date Friday 19th April 

Friends of Excalibur are planning a redesign of the 

sensory garden and want your ideas! See flyer attached 

 

 

Springo Bingo - Wednesday 1st May 

Come and enjoy some Easter Bingo fun in the school 

hall from 5:30 – 6:45 

Refreshments available. 

Book on Parentmail to avoid disappointment! 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

Science Challenge 

After setting the Easter Science Challenge we have been 

overwhelmed by the response we’ve received. So many 

of you have involved the whole family and had great fun 

experimenting with science.  It’s been great to see your 

enthusiasm and excitement at the results. We look 

forward to watching you develop into budding scientists. 

 

Science Week Visitors 

Thank you to all those who visited school to talk to us 

about their careers in Science. It was great for the 

children to see how many different opportunities there 

are to use science in their future careers.  

 

Internet Safety  

If you’re worried about the way someone has been 

communicating online, let CEOP know. 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/ 

 

School Uniform 

We have had a number of children coming into school 

without suitable footwear for the school day. Whilst we 

understand that there are sometimes extenuating 

circumstances that mean they need different footwear 

for a short period, this cannot be a permanent 

arrangement. 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns or need 

safeguarding advice, please contact the school or, 

alternatively, our website has links to useful phone 

numbers: 

http://www.excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk/page/supportservic

es/6049  

 

Safeguarding Policy 

Our safeguarding policy has been reviewed and 

updated. Please click on the following link for access 

http://www.excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/2029168

0 

As always, should you have any concerns or questions, 

please do not hesitate in contacting us. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jones         Mrs Griffin 

Head Teacher         Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/
http://www.excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk/page/supportservices/6049
http://www.excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk/page/supportservices/6049
http://www.excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/20291680
http://www.excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/20291680
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Our Safeguarding Ambassadors 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Date Event 

23.04.24 Academy Photography – Class 

25.04.24 Year 1 Class Assembly at 9:15am 

25.04.24 Guitar Workshop 

26.04.24 Own Clothes Day – Bring a 

Bottle/Sweets 

29.04.24 Dogs Trust assembly and workshop 

01.05.24 FOE Springo Bingo 5:30-6:45 

02.05.24 Polling Day – school is closed 

06.05.24 May Bank Holiday – school is closed 

13.05.24 

– 

16.05.24 

KS2 SATs Week 

20.05.24 

– 

23.05.24 

Sports Week 

24.05.24 Sports Day 

KS2 9:15am 

KS1 1:30pm 

25.05.24 

- 

03.06.24 

May half term break 

06.06.24 Reception Runway Trip 

08.06.24 Alsager Carnival 

13.06.24 Reception Class Assembly 

17.06.24 

– 

21.06.24 

Arts Week 

25.06.24 Bikeability 

05.07.24 FOE Summer Fair 

09.07.24 Year 6 Performance 2pm 

10.07.24 Reception Pirate Day 

10.07.24 Year 2 Trip 

16.07.24 Year 6 Garden Party 

19.07.24 Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

19.07.24 End of Term 

 

 

 

Mrs Jones - Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Griffin – Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Miss McArdle - Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

and Safeguarding Ambassador 

Tilly – Safeguarding Ambassador 

Evie – Safeguarding Ambassador 

Alex - Safeguarding Ambassador 

Harry – Safeguarding Ambassador 

Fenna - Safeguarding Ambassador 

Emma – Safeguarding Ambassador 


